
12. LEISURE, PARKS AND WATERWAYS PLAN FOR SPREYDON/HEATHCOTE

The Board considered a report by the Leisure Manager on the Leisure, Parks and Waterways Plan for
the Spreydon/Heathcote community, which had been presented to the Parks, Leisure and Environment
Committee of the Board on 15 May. In accordance with recommendations made by the Committee,
the Board resolved:

1. That the information be received.

2. That the Board’s Parks, Leisure and Environment Committee, with the addition of the Board
Chairperson (Phil Clearwater) be appointed as part of the team responsible for developing a
detailed implementation plan for the next three years, for presentation to a future Board
meeting.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


